
January 2019 

Your Penn Highlands Elk Auxiliary Board of Directors sends warmest wishes for peace and joy as 
we begin another new year. We continue to be dedicated to our purpose of providing financial support to 
our health system for the benefit of our community and surrounding area. We are proud and pleased to 
announce that in 2018 we were able to make the final payment to the capital building campaign which 
fulfilled our pledge of $250,000. 

The Auxiliary is responsible for the day to day operation of the Peppermint Stick Gift Shop in the lobby of 
the health center and we conduct many fundraisers throughout the year, such as uniform, book, clothing, 
purse and jewelry sales, as well as special raffles. We also continue the tradition of remembering loved 
ones with names on the beautiful Christmas trees in the lobbies of the hospital and Pinecrest Manor. 

We operate entirely on "volunteer power" and are always happy to welcome new volunteers. 

We are now beginning our annual membership drive and would be pleased to have you join or renew 
your membership. The dues remain at $7.00. Please complete the form below and send it, along with a 
check made out to Penn Highlands Elk to: 

PHE Auxiliary 
Attn: Therese Skrzypek 
763 Johnsonburg Road 
St. Marys, PA 15857 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us fulfill our purpose. 

Sincerely, 

Therese Skrzypek 
Membership Director 

"After the verb 'To love' ... 
'To Help' is the most beautiful verb in the world"---Bertha Von Suttner, Nobel Peace Prize Winner 

NAME 

ADDRESS 

CITY, STATE, ZIP 

PHONE ____________________ EMAIL _________________________________________________ 

I am interested in volunteering, please contact me ________________________________________ 
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